
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE TENTATIVE 
BUDGET OF THE VILLAGE OF WASHINGTONVILLE 

 

FOR THE YEAR 2025-2026 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  that a Public Hearing will be held before 

the Board of Trustees of the Village of Washingtonville, at a meeting to be 

held at Village Hall, 9 Fairlawn Drive, Washingtonville, New York 10992, on 

the 13 day of January, 2025 at 7:00 p.m., concerning the Tentative Budget 

of said Village for the fiscal year beginning March 1, 2025 and ending 

February 28, 2026.  

 At such time and place, all persons attending such Public Hearing shall 

have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask such questions 

concerning the budget. 

 FURTHER NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that a copy of said Tentative 

Budget is available at the office of the Village Clerk located at 9 Fairlawn 

Drive Washingtonville, New York starting Wednesday January 8, 2025, 

weekdays, except holidays, during the hours of 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 

for the purpose of inspection by interested persons. 

 


